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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone : 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax : 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher : Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 6th December 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As you know our Christmas Performance is approaching and the children are working incredibly 

hard during rehearsals. We have now finalised the parts for the children and ideas for their 

suggested costumes are attached to the slip below.  

Children that do not have a speaking/dancing part but are part of the chorus should come to the 

performance in their everyday clothes, but with a Christmassy element, whether this is a festive 

jumper or a t-shirt.  

 

We have our dress rehearsal in the morning on Monday 16th December at Brookside Church – the 

children will need to bring their costumes with them for this. As it is a local walk and will take place 

within school time you do not need to return a permission slip.  

 

The children and we look forward to your continued support of the Christmas performance and we 

look forward to seeing you there.  

 

If you are unsure or have any difficulties in getting an appropriate costume for your child then 

please speak to their class teacher as soon as possible so that we can make alternative 

arrangements.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Gilmour-Hoy   Miss Healey    Mrs Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher   Year 3 Teacher   Head Teacher 

 

 

 

Your child ______________________ is part of the ________________________ and will need  

 

_________________________ for their costume.  

 

 
 


